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From: David Hargreaves
To: Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2024/0321, Field entrance located south west of Pond Cottage, Kirk Gate, Silpho
Date: 13 May 2024 09:29:29

FAO Mrs Wendy Strangeways

ref: Planning application NYM/2024/0321

Thank you for your letter of the 9th of May.

Apologies, the dimensions of the proposed memorial will be (L x B x H) 2.75m x 1.8m x
0.75m.

The planning fee was paid by BACS on the 30th April.

If I can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me

David

David Hargreaves
Operations Manager
Carstairs Countryside Trust CIO
Charity 1201792

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in error  then
any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this transmission by error please contact the sender and delete the
material .

Precautions have been taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but you
are advised to carry out your own virus checks on any attachment to this message. Liability
cannot be accepted for any loss or damage caused by software viruses.

On Thu, 9 May 2024 at 10:23, <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:

Reference: NYM/2024/0321. 

Site address: Field entrance located south west of Pond Cottage, Kirk Gate, Silpho

The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public
engagement in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to a current
planning matter. The attached correspondence informs you which officer is dealing with the
matter and contains important information which you are advised to retain for your records.
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying it's best to
quote our reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

Kind regards
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Chris France
Chris France
Director of Planning
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP 
Tel: 01439 772700 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Read the new Management Plan for the North York Moors National Park

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a
private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be
confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the
message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the
addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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